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Welcome Back Everyone!

We hope that you have all had a super break and
we are happy to welcome you all back to

Whitgreave, for another exciting year!

We are especially excited to welcome our new
Year 3 pupils, who have joined us from the Infants
School. | am happy to report that they have all
settled in well and look lovely in their new school
uniforms. Welcome to our WIS Team!

Attendance Reminders!

Please remember, appointments for Doctors/Dentists
need to be made for after school, where possible.
Children cannot be absent for the entire day for an

appointment, thank you.

@f@ If your child is ill, please contact the School

Office to inform us of the reasons why,
otherwise, school will contact you. Please be
aware that you may be asked to provide medical
evidence.

Remember - If your child isn’t here, they can’t learn!
Thank you!

Dates for your Diary!

School breaks up for the half-term holiday on
Friday 23rd October 2015.
School re-opens for all children on Monday 2nd

November 2015.

Monday 14th September 2015

Learning Together Journals!

In order to further improve our homework
across school, from September we will be send-
ing home our new ‘Learning Together Journals’

once every half-term.

Your son/daughter will be given a project or
guestion to answer, as part of their homework

and will be given a number of weeks to com-
plete it, with your help. These projects will ei-
ther reinforce or extend learning within the

curriculum. Further information will be sent out
shortly, so watch this space!

Congratulations!

During the school holidays, Miss Bullock, one of
our Teaching Assistants, got married and is now
Mrs Amos. We wish both Mr and Mrs Amos a
very happy future together.

Also, we must congratulate Mrs Merrick, who
has been promoted to the role of Assistant Head
Teacher. Mrs Merrick will be an asset to our

Leadership Team.

Finally, Miss Blackburn, one of our Teaching
Assistants will be leaving us to begin her
maternity leave in October. We wish her lots of
luck too in her new journey.

Many thanks to you all for your continued
support!

Mrs Redfern

Head Teacher



